

CASE ID: COUNTY = INDEX =

## Dear

According to the information available to the Family Support Division, your Social Security benefit will be increased by in January 2007. Because you are making all or part of your income available to your spouse and dependents who live at home, the amount you must pay to the nursing home beginning January 1, 2007 will continue to be

Our records indicate that you may make the entire Social Security increase available to your spouse and dependents who live at home and not have to pay any additional amount to the nursing home. If you do not wish to give the full amount of the Social Security increase to your spouse, contact your eligibility specialist and an adjustment will be made.

If your income increases, you may give your spouse or eligible dependents up to monthly.

Sincerely,

Eligibility Specialist Load # Phone #

01FINH5P/P1FINH5P